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  Prospective kindergarten students for 2017 
please join us on the first Friday of each month 
from  11:15am – 2:40pm to participate in our 

START at Orama Program.  

Dates for this year are: 

- Friday 6th May 

-Friday 3rd June 

-Friday 5th August 

-Friday 2nd September 

Orientation days will be held in Term 4.   

                   

   
Orama Public School, located in the Thora Valley, is a 

NSW Government School set in beautiful bush 
surroundings next to the Bellinger River.  

Orama Public School delivers a comprehensive 
curriculum which aims to support and encourage each 

child as an individual. A daily school bus services the 
school from Bellingen and the Thora Valley.  

Please call the office or visit our website for more 
information.  

 

No obligation 
to enrol. Just 
come and try 

it out  


